
Inquiry into the Seasonal Worker Programme
Submission 8



 Australia has a responsibility to support and develop our neighbouring countries especially 
within the Asian region to whom we provide foreign aid. The merits of employing people 
from countries of high unemployment are large. Not only will these foreign workers be 
assisting the horticulture industry with much needed more permanent staff, they will also 
be earning the Australian award wages which will help them better educate their families 
and greatly improve the standard of living.  

For quite some time I have been discussing the merits referred to above with other 
employers in the stone fruit industry. Why should this industry be constantly battling to 
locate skilled workers when there are a number of countries with citizens who would love 
the opportunity to work in Australia on a seasonal basis? 

I am greatly excited that the Australian government is having an inquiry into this current 
issue which would very much assist my family business in the future.  I am interested in 
stating my point of view in person and can be contacted anytime on my private phone 
number. 

I look forward with interest on further development relating to the Seasonal Worker 
Program. 

Kind regards, 

  

Jonathan MOSS. 
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